
 
 

 
 

Monday 10th March 2025 

NSMEE trip- Ruddington 

  

Dear Parents/Carers 

On Wednesday 19th March, all pupils from Easthorpe School will be going on a trip to the 

Nottingham Society of Model & Experimental Engineers (NSMEE), located at the Great Central 

Railway in Ruddington next to the Country Park.  

 

This links to our ‘My travel’ learning as part of our Life Skills curriculum and all pupils will have the 

opportunity to take a ride on the miniature trains.  

 

The trip will take place during school hours, and pupils will be walking to and from the location. 

School meals will still be provided as the trip will not be running over lunch time. Children are 

required to wear school uniform. Please dress pupils according to the weather that day & with 

appropriate footwear.  

 

The cost of trip is free but if you would like to make a voluntary contribution to NSMEE, please send 

your child with cash in an envelope ready to hand to the class teacher. Please can you complete 

the attached consent form to give your child permission to attend. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns then please contact the school office or your child’s class 

teacher. 

Many thanks, 

Kelly Fryer 

School Office Manager 

 

schooloffice@easthorpeschool.co.uk 

www.easthorpeschool.co.uk 

 

Easthorpe School, 165 Loughborough Rd, Ruddington, NG11 6LQ 

http://www.easthorpeschool.co.uk/


 
 

 
 

 

I give consent for my child _______________________________________________ 

to attend the NSMEE trip on Wednesday 19th March 

 

Signed: ___________________________________Parent/Carer 

Date:___________________________ 

Name in capitals: _______________________________ 

Contact telephone number: ____________________________________ 

 


